Yo- §743
)y "~

Conoco Inc.

555 Seventeenth Street
o w=Denver. CO 80202

~= . {303) 575-6000

Minerals Cepartmen

N
- "/
o vant RECEIVED
Sl o e e N
October 6, L i i 031’17‘&-.. L o
" i , .~ ”.‘.M" Teg Aatery '.,..
5%, ST L ..\\j. %‘.?‘ /:;/
; : g7 LN
Ms. Kathy Hamill L AT e
Project Manager o
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory ’
Commission

7915 Eastern Avenue
Silver Spring, Maryland 20910

Re: Sand Rock Mill - Docket No. 40-6743 - Letter from
Natrona County Cocmmissioners, Casper, Wyoming

Dear Ms. Hamill:

Enclosed please find a copy of a letter from th2 Chairman
of the Natrona County Commissioners. Notice that they
intend to be represented at the scoping meeting.

I will continue to furnish you with copies of correspondence
concerning the project which are not automatically dis-
triputsd to you.

Sincerely,

Jw Quugley ke

T. W. Quigley
Environmental Project Leader
Sand Rock Mill
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cc w/enc: J. E. Cearley
S. W. Thomas
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Terence W. Quigley
Environmental Project Leader

Sancd Rock Mill
Continental Oil Company
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Re: Conoco Inc.“Sand Rock Mill Environmental Report, U.S.
Nuclear Regul_atory Commission Docket No. 40-8743
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Dear Mr. Quigley: = .- .

This Board has found your report on the Sand Rock
Mill to be interesting and informative. We appreciate the
oppertunity to comment on those elements of the report
Dearing on Natrona County.

With this notice, the necessary planning can be accomplished
to reduce any impoct on the Couniy.

This Board will be represented at your hearing or,
October 15, 1980.

Yours truly, _

L/l /
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a{ E. Fowler, Chairman
Natrona County Commissioner
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